
 
 

 
 

          
Dear Parent,  
 
We want to use this opportunity to thank you for our support and patronising our school 

this term.  We are happy to announce that Orange and Lemon preschool holiday break 

commences on 24th of October and will be closed from Monday to Friday (25/10/2021-

29/10/2021).  

We will resume back in November 1st2021 to continue to enjoy much fun and well-planned 

focused activities.   

I believe that communication is the key to your child’s success and to a great parental/key 

person relationship. I encourage you to contact us if you have a question or concerns at 

anytime. You can telephone us, or email us at Orangeandlemon2018@yahoo.com 

 
 
Please keep safe and stay safe until we see you in the new year. 
 
 

 
 
 
To Many Happy Day 

Orange and Lemon Preschool Staff  
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                        Orange and Lemon School Holiday 2021/2022 
 
 
We are close in  
 
2021 
 
October 25th ,26th ,27th ,28th and 29th  
  
December 16th 17th 20th  ,21st , 22nd , 23rd , 24th , 27th , 28th  ,29th  ,30th , 31st   
 
2022 Holiday  
 
January 3rd, 4thand 5th 2022 
 
February   on 14th 15th 16th 17th 18th  
 
April 1st 4th 5th 6th 7th 8th 11th 12th 13th 14th 18th 
 
May 2nd 30th-31st  
 
June 1st ,2nd,3rd  
 
July 25th 26th 27th 28th 29th  
 
August we are closed for the whole of August  
 
  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Abisola Busari  
 



Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


